NDLA, Intern 08 - Borgen, Justin

From: King, Darin [mailto:darin.r.king@ndus.edu]
Sent: Tuesday, February 2, 2021 8:13 AM

To: NDLA, Intern 08 - Borgen, Justin <interng@nd.gov>
Cc: Ford, Kevin B. <kbford@nd.gov>

Subject: HB 1314 amendment v.2

Good Morning

After further discussion with Kevin Ford, CISO at NDIT, please consider the language below for the amendment to HB
1314.

Page 3, line 30 : “Malware affecting more than ten thousand dollars worth of devices or services and cause a significant
disruption to confidentiality, integrity, or availability to data or services.

Thank you!

Darin

Darin R. King

Vice Chancellor of IT/CIO

North Dakota University System
4349 James Ray Drive

Grand Forks, ND 58203
(701)777-4237



